
Welcome to the 2021-22 school year at Southern Lehigh High School!

We hope you and your family have enjoyed the summer and found time to enjoy some special time together. All of us at

Southern Lehigh High School look forward to a new school year with all of our  students in-person in the classrooms,

on the fields and throughout the school participating in our extensive offerings of extracurricular activities.

This past year has shown us what we can accomplish with a strong partnership between our families and schools.

Thank you for supporting Southern Lehigh High School so that your children can become self-directed learners,

collaborative workers, and complex thinkers.  We encourage all families to continue to stay in close contact with our

teachers, school counselors, staff and administrators. Please consider attending our monthly Parent Advisory Meetings,

Open House on September 1st,  and Parent University events so that we can work together to improve our school and

the learning opportunities for our students.

At Southern Lehigh High School, individual student success is the goal of every staff member. To help support us in

achieving this goal we ask that you guide and support your child by ensuring that they:

1. Attend school daily, arrive on time (Homeroom begins at 7:35 AM) and is prepared to work hard each day.

2. Complete assigned work on time and regularly study the material taught in class. With the every-other day

schedule, it is best to complete the homework the day that it is assigned.

3. Share school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life.

4. Utilize Spartan period for assistance and remediation with challenging course work.

5. Advocate for themselves directly with the Southern Lehigh High School staff.

6. Know that you expect them to treat everyone with respect at all times.

Our first student event will be Freshman and New Student Orientation on Thursday, August 26th from 8:30 - 10:30 AM.

This is a great time for new students to become acquainted with each other and their school. Information will be sent to

families of all freshmen and new students that will explain transportation and the agenda for the morning.

The staff at Southern Lehigh High School is committed to providing outstanding instruction at all times. We are hard

at work preparing for what we hope is a very exciting and enjoyable year of in-person learning .

Please feel free to contact us at any time via email or at (610) 282-1421. Follow us on Facebook and Twitter for the

latest updates.  We strive to keep the lines of communication open between parents, administration, faculty and staff in

order to provide the best environment for student achievement.  We hope you enjoy the rest of your summer and we

look forward to welcoming all students on Monday, August 30th.

Sincerely,

Beth Guarriello, Principal

Chad Kinslow, Assistant Principal (A-K)

Ben McConnell, Assistant Principal (L-Z)


